
Lakeside Middle SchoolLakeside Middle School
6th Grade Parent Night6th Grade Parent Night

Please join us Wednesday, April 19th for 6th Grade
Parent Night at Lakeside Middle School



 This program is for parents (no students) who will have a 7th grade student

starting at Lakeside next fall. You will receive an introduction to Middle School as
well as learn how you and your student can prepare for a meaningful Lakeside

Mariner experience.



Parent Night Schedule



5:30pm – 6:15pm Eastshore Elementary & Stone Creek Elementary Parents
6:30pm – 7:15pm Oak Creek Elementary & All Other Elementary Parents*



*In the morning on Wednesday, April 19th, 6th grade students will attend a presentation

and tour at Lakeside Middle School. Students from Eastshore, Oak Creek and Stone
Creek Elementary schools will be brought to this event by their teachers. If your student
currently attends a different elementary school and you would like them to attend please

follow the link below and provide the requested information:



https://tinyurl.com/LMS6thnonfeeder
 







